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February 26, 1992

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, N.W.
Atlanta, GA 30323

Reference: Annual Report Docket 50-160; License R-97

Gentlemen:

Please be advised that on pages 10 and 11 of the Annual Report
dated February 24, 1992 some typographical errors were noted after
mailing. Attached are corrected pages 10 and 11 which should
replace the aforementioned pages.

Thanks for your help and cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

$.j9- W~ ~

R.A. Karam, Ph.D., Director
Neely Nuclear Research Center

RAK/ccg

cc: 1. Dr. Gary W. Poehlein
2. Members Nuclear Safeguards Committee

| 3. Director, Office of Nuclear reactor Regulation
'

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C.

4. Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C.
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